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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Your child has been on a wonderful learning journey with us and it is nearly time to say our final 
farewell.  We wanted to arrange something special for them to show them how much we love and 
care for them.  Please join us to celebrate your child on Monday 22nd July 1.00pm at St Andrew’s 
Church, Newton Tony.   
 
We are happy for you to invite members of your family to the church service, followed by 
tea/coffee and a selection of cake. Please complete the online form to confirm your attendance - 
https://forms.office.com/e/01XfEvMhiC. Children are welcome to bring a shirt for their friends to 
sign after the service. 
 
We wish all our Year 6 leavers well in their new Year 7 adventures, knowing that they are leaving 
us Secondary ready. 
 
 
Kind regards and see you soon! 
 

S Priestley 
Miss S Priestley  
Head Teacher 
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